Monsignor Slade Catholic School
— 1954 —

MISSION STATEMENT
The mission of Monsignor Slade Catholic School is to promote Catholic faith and intellectual development in our students. We do this by
teaching about and modeling the precepts of the Catholic faith, as well as challenging our students with a rigorous course of study. We do
this so that they will use their faith, knowledge, and skills to shape their futures positively and work for the benefit of the whole society.

Weekly Update May 5, 2017
Upcoming Events:

e Saturday, 5/06
o Symphonic Band returns from Williamsburg, VA
e Sunday, 5/08
o Kbnights of Columbus Bingo, 12-5 p.m., Cafeteria
e Tuesday, 5/09
o Flower Mart, Grades 3-5, Carport
o 2" Grade to Maryland Zoo
o Wednesday, 5/10
o Flower Mart, Middle School, Carport
o Professional Day, HALF-DAY, 12:15 Dismissal
o Athletic Council, 6:30 p.m., Room 110
e Thursday, 5/11
o Flower Mart, Edu-Care & Gr. Pre-K4, K, 1, 2, Carport
o School Board Meeting, 7:00 p.m., Faculty Lounge
e Friday, 5/12
o Winter Sports Assembly for grades 3-8, Auditorium (Participating students of all ages in Slade’s
basketball & cheerleading programs may wear their team uniform/shirt to school.)
o Faculty & 8" Grade Parents vs.8" Gr. Students Basketball Game, 7 p.m., Mt. St. Joseph High School

Accolades and Achievements:

e Super Slade winners for the week of May 1%
o Tyler Ferguson — Hard Work
Sarah Coffee — Hard Work
Christina Pierce — Responsibility & Hard Work
Rachel Wilson - Responsibility
Brandon Park - Responsibility
Isabelle Maisano — Responsibility

O O O O O

e Congratulations to eighth-grader, Courtney Ciampini, whose essay won 2™ place at the District Level in the
Veteran of Foreign Wars Patriot’s Pen essay competition. Courtney was awarded a certificate, pin, and cash
prize.

e Eighth-grade student and color guard member, Jillian Davis, wrote to Senator Edward DeGrange to request a
new Maryland flag, after noticing that our current flag was getting rather tattered and torn. Senator DeGrange
was happy to oblige, and our school now has a new state flag to fly proudly. Thank you, Jillian, and thank you,
Senator DeGrange!

Important News and Notes:

e Cafeteria Info — The last day that lunches will be served and/or sold in the cafeteria is May 31%. After May 31,
ALL students must bring a bagged lunch with drink to school for the remainder of the school year. If you are



currently carrying a negative balance on your Tommy’s account, please make sure to send in your check or make
a payment online as soon as possible.

Attention Bakers: The student bake sale, listed in the parent handbook as being held on May 12", has been
cancelled. With all of the end-of-year activities, we generally don’t host a student bake sale in May, and this was
inadvertently scheduled on the calendar. Thank you for your understanding.

Congratulations to fourth-grader, Jordan Wise, who won the monthly drawing last week for selling cruise
raffle tickets. Jordan won a $25 iTunes gift card.

Slade artwork on exhibit at North County Public Library — Once again this year, selected artworks from our
students will be on display in the meeting room of the North County Public Library. The exhibit features artwork
from students in grades 1-8, and will be on display from May 5 through June 1*. We hope that you be able to
stop by the library to enjoy the talents of our wonderful students.

Save the date: May 12" — The Faculty & Parents vs. 8th Grade Students Basketball Game will be played at
Mt. St. Joseph High School, beginning at 7 p.m. Any 8th grade parent who would like to play on the team should
send an email to Mrs. Cox at a.cox@msladeschool.com.

Grade Level Reminders:

Eighth Grade Parents:

o Graduation Photography — Graduation portrait packages are being offered by our school photography
company, Galeone Photographers. For those families opting to have pictures taken on graduation night,
please note that your portraits will be taken BEFORE the ceremony begins, starting at 5:30 p.m. You do
not need to send your order in ahead of time. Just bring your portrait order form and payment with you
on graduation night. Additional forms will be available from the photographer that evening. Please plan
to arrive by 5:30 p.m. for portraits.

o Dinner Dance - Please click on any of the links below to volunteer to help with the 8th grade dinner
dance. In addition, thank you for any items you are able to donate or time that you may volunteer to help
transform the cafeteria into an "Around the World" adventure for our graduates!

To sign up to set up / clean up decorations -
www.SignUpGenius.com/go/10C0C4CA9A92EA3FE3-setupand

To sign up to donate decoration items -
www.SignUpGenius.com/qo/10C0C4CA9A92EA3FE3-around

To sign up to set up / clean up dinner -
www.SignUpGenius.com/go/10CO0C4CA9A2EA3FE3-serve

HASA Happenings:

Flower Mart — May 9, 10, and 11 — Please see the attached flyers for information about the plants and flowers
that will be available for sale, as well as information on volunteering to work the Flower Mart.

HASA General Meeting — Congratulations to Kerry McDaniel for being elected as Vice President of the
HASA Executive Board beginning next school year. She will serve a two- year term. We are happy to welcome
her to our board, and we are excited to have the ideas and energy she brings with her!

A special thank you to Anne Arundel County State’s Attorney, Wes Adams, for his presentation at the meeting
on Cyber-Safety: Keeping Our Children Safe in a High-Tech World. His message was very informative and
eye-opening, as any of our children could be a victim. We hope to have him back again for a presentation to our
middle school students.

Last week, HASA hosted its first Bull & Oyster Roast. The event was a huge success, and received rave reviews
from all who attended! Thank you to Monaghan'’s Catering for their delicious food, and Mad Planet for
providing great entertainment. Congratulations to our 40 silent auction winners and the basket of cheer raffle
winner. Also, congratulations to Linda Ledman, grandmother of 7th grader Jordan Tayman, for winning the
cruise raffle. She is super excited to book her winning cruise. Another huge thank you to our dedicated
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committee members who worked hard all year to make this event so successful. We hope to see you at our next
Bull & Oyster Roast in the spring of 2018!

A special thank you to the businesses and families who donated and sponsored the Silent Auction at this year’s
Bull & Oyster Roast. We appreciate their support of our school, and ask you to consider patronizing these
businesses. Please see the attached list.

Advancement Announcements:

Support the Monsignor Slade Catholic School Annual Fund! Share our online giving link with your friends
and family: https://www.msladeschool.com/giving/make-a-gift-today

Financial Aid Opportunity — The Maryland Broadening Options and Opportunities for Students Today
(BOOST) Scholarship Program is providing nearly $6 million in financial aid for the upcoming school year.
Visit www.educationmaryland.org to find out if your student is eligible. For those families who participated last
year, please note that you must re-apply each year, if you would like to continue in the program. (See flyer
attached for more information.)

Share the ""Spirit of Slade!"" We have a referral program that can allow you to earn a tuition discount if a new
family applies, adds your family name to the application, and enrolls for the coming year. If that new student
stays through the school year, your family and their family will each receive $250 off tuition in 2018 - 2019!

Sports Section:

Slade Field Hockey Sign-Ups for the Fall 2017 season are open as of Monday, April 3, and will run

through June 4. Field hockey is open to all girls who will be in grades K through 8 this fall 2017. REGISTER
starting April 3 at www.sladesports.com and click on Registration. For more information, visit our website or
contact Susan Scanlon, Slade's Field Hockey Commissioner at sladefieldhockey@gmail.com.

Slade 2017 Fall Soccer - Soccer registration is currently open for our Fall 2017 season! Registration will be open
from April 3, 2017 to June 5, 2017. Our soccer program is for boys and girls from Pre-K4 to 8th grade. To
begin the registration process, go to www.sladesports.com and click on the ‘Registration’ tab. If you have any
questions, please visit our soccer website or contact Slade’s Soccer Commissioner, Alan Pfeiffenberger, at
msladesoccer@gmail.com.

Attachments included:

Flower Mart Sales Flyer and Volunteer Information
Bull & Oyster Roast Sponsor List

Cafeteria Menu for Week of May 8-12, 2017
Maryland BOOST Scholarship Program

Give the world the best you have, and the best will come to you.
~ Madeline Bridge
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2017 Monsignor Slade Flower Maps

-

/®
TUESDAY MAY 9th- 10 THRU PICK UP
3rd, 4th and 5th Grade
WEDNESDAY MAY 10TH, 8-12
6th, 7th and 8th Grade
FRIDAY, MAY 11, 8 THRU PICK UP
Edu-care, Kindergarten, 1st and 2nd Grade

THIS YEAR WE ANTICIPATE HAVING:

ALYSSUM, BEGONIA, CELOSIA, COLEUS, DIANTHUS,
DUSTY MILLER, IMPATIENS, MARIGOLDS, PETUNIAS,
PORTULACA, SALVIA, SNAPDRAGONS, VERBERNA,
VINCA, ZINNIA, DAHLIA, GERBER DAISIES,
GERANIUMS, HERBS, VINES, FRUITS, VEGETABLES,
HANGING BASKETS, PERENNIALS, CACTUS, BAMBOO,
HOUSEPLANTS & MORE
$2.00-$25.00

CONTACT BRIDGET FERST at bridgetfb@msn.com FOR MORE
DETAILS
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Flower Mart 2017

Still In Need of Service Hours?
*DATES HAVE CHANGED*
Dates below and Hours Available:
May g Tuesday
May 10" Wednesday 1/2 Day
May llthThursday
Must be Stand Trained
Please contact:
Bridget Ferst
Email: bridgetfb@msn.com
Cell: 443-618-6566
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ARCHBISHOP SPALDING HIGH SCHOOL
ARUNDEL GOLF PARK
BRUSTER'S REAL ICE CREAM

CHESAPEAKE COSMETIC &
FAMILY DENTISTRY

CHESAPEAKE EYE CARE

CHESAPEAKE SALON

CHRISTOS LIQUOR STORE

COLDSTONE CREAMERY-WAUGH CHAPEL
COMPASS POINTE

CROFTON COUNTRY CLUB/TOM ARTHUR
DEUTSCH FAMILY WINE & SPIRITS
DYNASTY NAILS

GLEN BURNIE CAR WASH

HAIR PLUS TANS/TERRI PAONE

HOYT'S WEST NURSERY CINEMAS

ITALIA CORNER

LIBATIONS

LOS PORTALES

MAMA LUCIA RESTAURANT

MARYLAND IRON, INC/THE LAGOEY FAMILY

MIKE'S CRAB HOUSE
MONSTER MINI GOLF (JESSUP)

SPECIAL THANKS TO MANY OF THE FAMILIES &
FACULTY OF MONSIGNOR SLADE CATHOLIC SCHOOL

SILENT AUCTION
SPONSORS/DONORS

PLAZA GARBALDI
REJUVINATIONS

ROBERT ANDREW SALON
ROY'S KWIK KORNER
SEASIDE RESTAURANT

SUSAN KENJORSKI/WORLD'S FINEST
CHOCOLATE

THE BALTIMORE ORIOLES/MARCO GENTILE
THE GRILL AT QUARTERFIELD STATION
TWO RIVERS STEAK & FISH HOUSE

JEN ADELSBERGER (31 BAGS CONSULTANT)
LENORE RATH ( MARY KAY CONSULTANT)
MRS. LAURA LODOWSKI

MRS. HELEN WYRWAS

THE BRIGGS FAMILY

THE CREMAN FAMILY

THE JOHNS FAMILY

THE SIDLOWSKI FAMILY

THE BUSH FAMILY

THE BRETT FAMILY

THE CARTER/WASILEWSKI FAMILY

JACK AND ROSA PENAFIEL




Tommy’s Food Service

Monsignor Slade’s Weekly Nienu

May 8, 2017

Chicken
Tenders,
French Fries,
Carrots or
Corn

May 9, 2017

Baked Ziti,
Meatballs and
Side Salad

May 10, 2017

Half-Day

Cafeteria
Closed

May 11, 2017

Cheeseburger,
Homemade
Mac and
Cheese, Green
Beans or
Cucumbers

May 12, 2017

Pizza Day

¢ Main Lunch without Drink $3.40
¢ Main Lunch with Drink $4.00

Weekly Hot A |Ia Carte Options:

Grilled Cheese $2.50, Hot Dog $2.50,

Cinnamon bun $1.50, Chicken Tenders $2.50, French Fries $2.50, Pretzel $.85

Weekly Cold A Ia Carte Options:

Fresh Salad Topped w/Tuna Salad

$4.00, Fresh Salad $3.50, Sliced Celery Sticks and Carrots w/Ranch Dressing $1.25,
Fresh Fruit Cups $1.50, Apples $1.00, Bananas $1.00, Cheese Stick $.75, Yogurt
$1.25, Tuna Salad Sandwich with Carrots $3.00, Jell-O $.85




M ARYLAND
Want to send your child to private school but can’t afford tuition?

Or do you already struggle to pay your child’s tuition?

F |

Apply for a BOOST Scholarship!

i -

Maryland’s BOOST Scholarship Program is in its second year and is providing nearly
$6 million in scholarships for the upcoming school year to eligible low-income K-12
students toward tuition at a qualifying nonpublic school of their choice. ‘ ,

Visit to find out if your student MARYLAND
is eligible for a scholarship, learn more about the BOOST program, and sign up to CATHOLIC

be contacted as soon as applications are available. CONFERENCE

BOOST is a State of Maryland Program, enacted in 2016, to ensure lower-income students can afford the K-12 education best fit for their needs.



http://www.educationmaryland.org/BOOST

MARYULAND

¢Desea enviar a su hijo a una escuela privada pero no tiene los
ingresos para pagar la matricula?
¢O ya batalla para pagar la matricula de su hijo?

F |

iSolicite la Beca BOOST!

i -

El Programa de Becas BOOST de Maryland esta en su segundo afio y estd
proporcionando casi $6 millones en becas para el préximo afio escolar a estudiantes de
K-12 de familias de ingresos bajos, elegibles para la matricula de una escuela no-publica, “ ,
calificada de su eleccién.

Visite para averiguar si su estudiante es MARYLAND
elegible para recibir una beca, para obtener mds informacién sobre el programa BOOST, CATHOLIC
e inscribirse para ser contactado tan pronto las solicitudes estén disponibles. CONFERENCE

BOOST es un programa del Estado de Maryland, promulgado en 2016, para asegurar que los estudiantes de familias con ingresos bajos puedan pagar por la
educacion de K-12 que mejor se adapte a sus necesidades.
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